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Rosenberg Corey

From: Christine Morgan <christinemorgan4@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:41 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Protect tenant rights

Please vote yes on HB 2004.  I'm a renter, a social worker and organizer.  
 I have experienced first hand the fear of no cause eviction. I lived without a working oven and mold that caused 
multiple health problems becasue I feared repercussions in the form of a no cause eviction.  Despite never 
complaining, I came home expecting the letter taped to my door with a notice of eviction.  This is not a way to 
live.   
 
This is not just a Portland problem!  This is part of a long term trend of people moving from rural towns to 
cities looking for jobs.  There is an entire tent city here in Redmond with full families.  All the community 
activists know about it, but no one talks about it too much becasue we don't want it shut down.   
 
Please vote yes on this bill and help tenants get some rights.  Then we can work together to solve this housing 
crises.  
 
Thank you, 
Christine Morgan 
310 721 8132 
 


